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Hope everyone had an awesome summer! We will be kicking off our  

September meeting with a fun ICE CREAM SOCIAL! The Social will  

start at 5:30pm, followed by our general meeting at 6pm, filled with  

upcoming events, awards and a recap of summer activities –  

including the Garlic Festival       Thank you to all for helping with  

these events!  

September’s meeting is also a great opportunity to welcome our new  

Adjutant Nick Juarez. We are happy he has joined us and excited to  

see the energy he brings to the Post. 

We are working on finalizing the details for new flooring in Holly’s Lounge; these 

details will be covered at our September meeting! 

Speaking of progress, it is time to update our kitchen. We are currently looking to 

update and replace the fridge. We would like a bigger capacity for storing food, 

especially a bigger freezer section. Please email or contact me if you have a 

recommendation for a great deal. This will greatly help with preparing our upcoming 

meals and for events. 

Mark your calendars in October, we will be hosting an Oktoberfest! Further details will 

be provided at our Post meeting on September 5th. 

 

At Hillsboro Post 6, “We’ve got your six”.  

Official Newsletter of Hillsboro Post No. 6             September 2023  

Legion Family News 

Post Commander 

Sheryl Loberger, 
Post Commander 
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Auxiliary News 
Our unit has been very busy this summer. Unit members have  

Volunteered at Saturday Market, participated in the 4 th of July  

Parade and the potluck at the post following the parade, summer  

hamburger/hot dot nights, and the big event of the summer, the  

Elephant Garlic Festival in North Plains. July and August  

hamburger/hot dog nights were packed. It was so fun to see 

everyone gathering on beautiful summer evenings. Thank you to  

everyone who participated and attended events and gatherings  

this summer. 

 

Fall is fast approaching, and our Legion Family has already started planning many get 

togethers for the coming year. Most of these involve dinner and we are always looking for 

help with the cooking, set up, and cleanup after dinner. The Auxiliary is willing to help, but 

we would love to work alongside Legion and SAL members, too. 

Please consider volunteering at one or more of the upcoming dinners, such as the Early 

Bird Dinner in November or Bob’s Memorial Dinner in December. Reach out to me (at 

number below) and I can put you on the list to help. 

Another membership year is fast approaching. There is still time to get your 2022/2023 

membership in if you haven’t yet renewed. Also, you can renew now for 2023/2024 

membership year. Mail your membership to the post, reach out to Linda Liebenow at 503-

826-5877, or pay online with a credit card at alaforveterans.org or by phone at  

317-569-4570 (National). 

 

Our meetings start up again in September after the summer break. I’m looking forward to 

seeing many auxiliary members at our meetings this year to help us plan and execute our 

mission of helping veterans, active military, and their families. 

Tracy Peets 

Unit President 

Call to volunteer: 541-778-0115 
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Chaplain’s Corner 

ternoon Tea  
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The American Legion  

Hillsboro Post No. 6 

285 W. Main Street 

Hillsboro, Oregon 97123 

 

Business Phone: (503) 648-7191 
 
Website - www.hillsboropost6.org 
 
Facebook – https://www.facebook.com/AmericanLegionHillsboroPost6/ 
  
Instagram https://www.instagram.com/hillsboro.post6/ 
 
LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/hillsboro-post-6-the-american-legion/ 
 
Newsletter editor – Sheryl Loberger  
Newsletter – HillsboroPostNo.6@gmail.com 
 

 

Thank you for your Donations, Support and Time 

  

Hillsboro Post No. 6 

Commander  Sheryl Loberger 

Vice Commander  Todd Russell 

Adjutant  Nick Juarez 

Finance Officer  Doug Lund 

Chaplain  Lynn Hamm 

Sergeant-at-Arms Herman Fierro 

 

Auxiliary Unit #6 

President Tracy Peets 

Vice President   Carole Hockenbarger 

Secretary Debra Jacobson 

Treasurer Linda Liebenow 

Sgt-at-Arms      Carole Hockenbarger 

Chaplain  Debra Jacobson 

 

 

Sons of The American Legion Squadron 

#6 

Commander   Roger Liebenow 

  
 Adjutant  Rob Liebenow 
 
Sergeant-at-Arms Canon Loberger  
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